July 2007

Just a month ago my family and I arrived to the United States until the month of January.  As we left Argentina, we were able to see two young men take the pastoral positions of the churches – Jorge at Lighthouse Baptist and Matias at Grace Baptist Church.  The men had a special time of prayer and dedication for him as he will be taking over the work while we are on furlough.  As we talk daily to the young men there, what a blessing to see that some have been saved and new people have visited the church.  Please continue to pray for them that God would use these young men and the churches in a great way.  
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While in Argentina I had some health problems and went to the doctor.  Shortly before leaving Argentina, I was diagnosed with Rheumatoid Arthritis. Upon our arrival here in the states we decided to get another opinion and after more tests it was confirmed that I do have Rheumatoid Arthritis.  The doctor has put me on medication that has been helping me and we are thankful to get it under control.  Our family would like to thank you for continually praying for us, and we ask that you would make this situation a matter of prayer also.
Since we have been here, we have been busy visiting churches and speaking of the need for the land that we are paying off in Argentina.  God has been good and we have seen some churches give love offerings to help us with this need.  Before leaving Argentina we were able to pay the second payment on the land and now only owe $50,000 for the next few payments.  So far $17,000 has come in towards the payment. The Lord is bringing it in through churches and individuals, and we ask that you will continue helping us pray that the money will be raised before the end of this year. 
Thank you for your prayers.  If you would like to contact us while here in the States you may do so by e-mail: bush@reachingall.com or our cell phone: 765-960-5660.
Here to Serve,

Jeff and Mindy Bush and family
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